
Dear Parents 

From 1st September 2020, the school will be providing an online payment system 

called Squid. Access to the payment system is available as a mobile app or through 

a web browser.  

The school has chosen to move to a cashless system to significantly reduce the 

amount of cash transactions, the aim of this system to provide families with a quick, 

secure and simple method of paying. During the current times it will also reduce the 

personal contact and interaction of monies between school and parents which will 

help to keep everyone safe.  

Some of the benefits for parents are:  

• Online payments with the ability to store payment card details for faster 

payments  

• Easy-to-use, 24/7, online customer portal 

• View transaction history online 

• Account updates and payment confirmation via email 

• Dedicated customer service team 

• No more writing cheques or sending cash to school 

• Manage their account using the convenient mobile app 

• Facility to provide parental consent for school trips and events.  

We will be using this system from the 1st and 2nd September for uniform payments  

You will find enclosed a letter which provides you with the instructions on how to set 

up your account. If you have any difficulties or questions please do not hesitate to 

contact the school office by email- office@carnforthschool.org. Further information 

will be available from the school website.  

We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer holidays and we are looking forward to 

seeing you on 3rd September 2020.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Sara Wood 

 

Headteacher  
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